
 

 

Araseli Campos  

Watsonville CA, 95076 

 
 

January 7, 2021 

 

To Whom it may concern: 

 

My name is Araseli Campos, I am writing you to disclose my interest in serving  

the  Parks and Recreations Commission. I was born and raised in Watsonville. I 

have no experience serving a board but I am very interested in learning and  

being a part of the community. I am bilingual and have worked in this area my  

whole adult life.  I started work at the early age of 14, back when the Career  

Center was available for teenagers.   

I have experience in Customer Service working for the Santa Cruz Metro for 5  

years now and also worked in the Admissions Department for the Watsonville  

Hospital for about 10 years prior to my current position.  I have also worked for  

Monarch Service as a shelter advocate for the victims of Sexual Assault and   

Domestic Violence.  

I would love to continue serving my community and the place I call home. 

I would like to be considered for the position and I believe that with my  
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experience and knowledge, I can continue being an asset to this  community.   

Therefor I hope you accept this letter of interest in the position. I look forward   

To the opportunity.   

 

Sincerely,  
Araseli Campos  




